
 

 

Friday 20th May 2022 

Newsletter No. 31 

Guided by the teachings of the Church we pray, work, celebrate, and care for each  other and other people using the gifts 
we have been given by God the Father, Son and Spirit. 

 

Mrs Milligan and Mr Spindlow’s Message 

What another busy and successful week at Guardian Angels. This week 
has been full of celebration and joy where we have come together as a 
family to crown May during our May procession.  

On Tuesday this week we welcomed a safeguarding consultant to 
school to audit and look for areas of improvement . This was a great 
success for the school and we would like to give a huge thank you to 
the school council who spoke on behalf of their classes. 

As part of our catholic social teachings we celebrated world bee day 
today and our children also took part in mindfulness training where 
they learned ways to help bring their attention to the present mo-
ment—especially when emotions or thoughts are overwhelming.   

We would also like to say a huge thank you to year 2 for all their hard 
work this week for their Key Stage 1 SATs we are so proud of how hard 
you have all worked. 



 

 

This Week’s Gospel—  John 14:23-29  

Jesus said to his disciples: 
 

“Whoever loves me will obey my teaching. My Father will love him, and 
my Father and I will come to him and live with him. Whoever does not 

love me does not obey my teaching. And the teaching you have heard is 
not mine, but comes from the Father, who sent me. 

“I have told you this while I am still with you. The Helper, the Holy Spirit, 
whom the Father will send in my name, will teach you everything and 

make you remember all that I have told you. 
“Peace is what I leave with you; it is my own peace that I give you. I do 
not give it as the world does. Do not be worried and upset; do not be 
afraid. You heard me say to you, ‘I am leaving, but I will come back to you.’ If you loved me, you 
would be glad that I am going to the Father; for he is greater than I. I have told you this now be-

fore it all happens, so that when it does happen, you will believe.” 

Virtues of the Half Term 

GRATEFUL AND GENEROUS 

Pupils at Guardian Angels are growing to 

be grateful and generous. They will show 

they are grateful for the gifts God has given to 

them, for the gifts of other people and the 

blessings of each new day. We are thankful for 

what we have and for the people around us. 

We are generous with our gifts and use them 

in the service of others. We are generous with 

our time and give of ourselves to serve others 

as God wants us to. We are gen-

erous with our actions, doing 

things to help other people and 

make a difference in the world.  

Year Group Virtue Award 

EYFS Caiden 

Year 1 Connor 

Year 2 Mateo 

Year 3 Emily S 

Year 4 Buddy 

Year 5 Sadie 

Year 6H Luana 

Year 6J Robert 

Virtues Award 



 

 

Date Event 

25/05/22 and 

26/05/22 

Year 4 Bike Ability 

25/05/22 Year 2 Trip to Kenilworth Castle

27/05/22 Bling your bike competition 

Guardian Angels Jubilee Celebrations

06/06/22 

07/06/22 Y3 Holy Communion parent workshop @ 

9.15– 10.30am in the school hall 

08/06/22 Year 6 Residential to Alton Castle

Dates For Your Calendar A Big Thank You 

To celebrate the month of Mary, children at Guardian Angels 

took part in our annual May Procession. The children gathered 

in the hall to say the Rosary, then processed to the Peace Gar-

den, laying their plants and flowers at the Statue of Mary and 

finishing the service by saying the Hail Mary together.  

Thank you to all families who sent in 

flowers for this special occasion. These 

will now be planted around school by 

our gardening club. 

Our School Rules 

 

Science Week 

The week commencing Monday 23rd May 2022 will be 

‘Science Week’ at Guardian Angels.  

I am writing to tell you about the exciting week that we 

have planned for the children: 

Staff in school have planned activities for their classes 

The ‘Animal Man’ will visit each class in school. This will 

allow our pupils to learn more about animals and their 

lifestyles and habitats. They will have the opportunity to 

touch the animals. If your child has any allergies that the 

school is unaware of, please inform the school office 

‘Mad Science’ Whole school assembly will be taking place 

Class science workshops bring science to life in the class-

room 

In order to fund these activities for science week, we are 

asking for a contribution of £2 per family. Please pay this 

amount via ParentPay . 

Many thanks in advance for your continued support and 

co-operation. 



 

 

Term Dates for 2022/2023 Jubilee  

 

As the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee quickly approach-

es, we have lots of exciting activities planned at 

Guardian Angels.  

Children and staff are invited to wear read, white 

and blue, on Friday 27th May, to honour the cele-

bration. 

Our school will come together to mark the cele-

brations with a playground royal themed street 

party that will include games and a special Jubilee 

Lunch (please see special lunch menu for that day 

and order via ParentPay). 

 

Bling your Bike 

Children are invited to bring their royal themed 

“blinged up” bike to school on  Friday 27th May, 

to take part in our Royal Bike Parade. 

All who enter will be in with the chance of win-

ning a prize! 

 

 

Autumn Half Term 1: 

Teacher Training Days: Mon 5th and Tues 6th Sept 2022 

Start date:  Wed 7th September 2022 

End date: Fri 21st October 2022 

Half Term holiday: Mon 24th Oct  - Fri 28th Oct  2022 

Autumn Half Term 2: 

Start date: Mon 31st October 2022 

End date: Fri 16th December 2022 

Christmas holiday: Mon 19th Dec 2022 - Mon 2nd Jan 2023 

Spring  Half Term 1: 

Teacher Training Day: Tues 3rd Jan2023 

Start date: Wed 4th January 2023 

End date: Fri 17th February 2023 

Half Term holiday: Mon 20th Feb - Fri 24th Feb 2023 

Spring Half Term 2: 

Teacher Training Day: Mon 27th Feb 2023 

Start date: Tues 28th February 2023 

End date: Fri 31st March 2023 

Easter holiday: Mon 3rd March - Fri 14th March 2023 

Summer Half Term 1: 

Start date: Mon 17th April 2023 

End date: Fri 26th May 2023 

Half Term holiday: Mon 29th May - Fri 2nd June 2023 

Summer Half Term 2: 

Teacher Training Day: Mon 5th June 2023 

Start date: Tuesday 6th June 2023 

End date: Tuesday 25th  July 2023 



 

 

Year Group   

EYFS Frankie Ayanne 

Year 1 Harry Ronny 

Year 2 Oliver Lexi 

Year 3 Ava Ava-Tia 

Year 4 William Frankie 

Year 5 Savannah Muhammad 

Year 6H Riley Kyle 

Year 6J Bradley Lewis 

Star Pupils 

Ayanne (EYFS), Eden, Mylo & Summer (Y1), 

Leo & Jessica (Y2), Aiden, Dylan, Zara, Saoirse, 

Tilly & D’or (Y4), Lily & Jono (Y5), Emily (6H) 

and Holly (6J) 

Best wishes from your Guardian Angels family 

 

 

Year Group  

EYFS 96.3 

Year 1 96.7 

Year 2 96.4 

Year 3 95.7 

Year 4 97.0 

Year 5 97.3 

Year 6H 98.9 

Year 6J 99.2 

Overall Total for School 97.1 

Attendance for Last week Birthdays for last week and this week 



 

 

EYFS Harry 

Year 1 Kacper 

Year 2 Joey 

Year 3 Finn 

Year 4 Arshad 

Year 5 Layla P 

Year 6H Kelsey 

Year 6J Madison 

Reader of the Week 

Each week, we award children in each class for remarkable 

Reading and their dedication to Star Reader Quizzes EYFS Ava 

Year 1 Eva 

Year 2 Jessica 

Year 3 Blake 

Year 4 Isobel 

Year 5 Blessing 

Year 6H Riley-Rose 

Year 6J Olivia-Mae 

PE Star of the Week 

 John Henry Newman Catholic College 

Reminder: Transition and Induction days are Tues-

day 5th July and Wednesday 6th July 2022.  

Right of the Week 

 

 

 

 

Article 15 (freedom of association): Every child has 

the right to meet with other children and to join 

groups and organisations, as long as this does not 

stop other people from enjoying their rights. 

Imagine you are meeting others in a new 

club. What would you tell them about yourself? 

What would you like to know about them? What 

sort of things do you like to find out when you meet 

somebody new?  

Walk to School Week 

A huge well done to all who have left the car at home this 

week and travelled to school by foot, bike and scooter. 

Not only are you benefiting your health and well-being but 

also making our school environment a cleaner and safer 

place to be. 

 



 

 

Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

We all have a responsibility to help keep children safe and edu-

cating ourselves on the different types of abuse can help.  

  

If you're worried about a child, contact our helpline on 0808 

800 5000 or email help@nspcc.org.uk.  

 

 

 

 

 

E– Safety Tip 

Snapchat is a photo sharing app for mobile 

phones and tablets. The app allows users to share 

images, videos and chat with friends through 

voice call or text message. Users can share images 

and videos directly to specific friends, or through 

a ‘story’ shared with their entire friend list, which 

documents the previous 24 hours.  

In a study, Snapchat was ranked the 4th most 

negative app in terms of having an impact on 

young people’s health and wellbeing. 

 

 

Composer of the Week 

Weekly Prayer 

Living God, may we bring the light of your peace 

to those we meet. Help us to find a peaceful way 

to solve our problems, so that the world may be a 

safer place for everyone to live in. Amen. 

Have a lovely weekend and God Bless, 

Mrs Helen Milligan and Mr Spindlow 

Executive Head Teacher and Interim Head of School 

Skills Builder 

This term, each class have chosen their own fo-

cus skills. Ask your child what skills they are fo-

cusing on this term! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

This week’s Twitter Highlights 

It has been another remarkable week! Here are some photographs from our Twitter page to 

show some of our wonderful learning experiences @GrdangelsCP  

Year 2 have been making a Bayeux Tapestry of the battle 

of Hastings, when William the Conqueror became King 

of England. Year 2 are enjoying our topic and learning 

about England's history!  

EYFS have enjoyed exploring  the outdoor area this week. 

They played in the sand and water, used the PE equip-

ment and painted a picture of a sunflower. Great to see 

you all using your skill of creativity!  

Year 5 having been learning the rules of Rounders and 

the expertise needed to play this fast paced game. The 

children worked in teams, developing their throwing, 

catching and batting skills.  

Guardian Angels gathered together for the May Procession 

today. We prayed a decade of the Rosary and crowned Mary 

to show our love for her. We then processed to the Peace 

Garden where we placed our plants by Mary and said the 

Hail Mary#livesimply #reusereplant  



 

 



 

 


